

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Governance and Priorities Committee Chair

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the appropriate amendments be made to Bylaw No. 9170, *The Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014*, to allow the ability to appoint the Deputy Mayor to chair the Governance and Priorities Committee; and
- 2. That the City Solicitor make the necessary amendments and bring back the bylaw.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on December 14, 2020, received the attached information report of the City Solicitor.

Your Committee resolved to submit the above additional recommendations to City Council for consideration.

Attachment

Report of the City Solicitor dated December 14, 2020